
 
 
                                                                                   11thJune 2008 
 
 
Ms Katrina Christoferou 
Planning Department 
Camden Council 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
WC1H 8ND 
 
 
Dear Ms Christoferou 
 
Re 61  Judd St. 
 
 
This is to confirm the following; 
 
I first estimated the works for above address in July 1998 
(see enclosed) 
 
At that time the roof had already been converted to a flat 
roof and the opening over the stairs had already been formed. 
 
It was clearly evident that the opening had already been in 
Place for a considerable number of years (hence the necessity 
To replace roof light which had decayed with a new glass one) 
 
I trust this is some help to you 
 
Feel free to contact me it you have any queries 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Robertson 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                             Vat. No. 505379054 


